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Wandsworth Girls In Football Festival 

     

 

On Monday 22nd November, girls from Years 3 and 4 

took part in the Wandsworth Girls in Football Festival 

at Southfields Academy. The event was organised and 

delivered by AFC Wimbledon as part of the 

Wandsworth Girls Football In Schools partnership, put 

together to increase girls’ participation in football. 

The children had the chance to try out and compete in a 
programme of fun and inclusive football related activities that 
ensured that all participants developed the skills of football in 

a safe and enjoyable environment. 

All our pupils took on this opportunity with a fantastic attitude 

and thoroughly enjoyed the experience. We hope that it will 

inspire them and others to engage in football and other sports 

in the future, in and out of school. 


